Dear families, 
Summer is fast approaching and as such we are starting a unit on Summer. Summer is a favourite time of year for most children and we have planned a curriculum based on summer weather, activities, holidays and clothing. 
We have planned the following experiences to highlight summer concepts:

· Trying on shorts, sunglasses and sandals in the dramatic play area.

· Learning about sun protection clothes.

· Preparing fruit juice ice-blocks.

· Eating a picnic lunch on Wednesday.
At home, you could reinforce summer concepts by doing the following: 

· Plan a family day out and help your child with the preparation for it.

· Take part in or observe a typical summer activity such as swimming, going on a picnic, bike-riding or camping. 

As a reminder, please send your child to the service in weather appropriate clothes including appropriate sun protection clothes. If you provide bedding for your child, please ensure that it is weather appropriate. 

Enjoy summer with your child!

Feedback Form

Feedback from families is a gift for the service. It allows us to know what we are doing right, what we’re doing wrong and what could be improved. Please fill out the following form and return it to us by ______________________________

1) How do you feel your child has responded to this unit?

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

2) Was there any particular activity that you know your child really liked during the unit

Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

4) Do you have any suggestions as to how we could improve this unit for your child or other children?

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

5) Do you have any further comments or feedback to provide about anything that has been happening in the Service recently?

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Family Member’s Name:  ____________________________________________

Family Member’s Signature: ____________________________________________

Date:______________________________________________

